
 

 

 

Date: November 4th, 2020 

To:  Paul Smith   - Group Director of Consumers and Markets, UK CAA 

 

 

Dear Mr. Smith, 

 

I trust this writing finds you well. 

I’m writing you to let you know that Air France and KLM Royal Dutch Airlines are in full support of 
the arguments raised and shared with you by the LHR AOC/LACC and IATA against Heathrow Airport 
Limited’s proposal to adjust the RAB. 

In case we might experience other issues with Heathrow Airport Limited’s proposal we will address 
these separately. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

Benedicte Duval 

General Manager United Kingdom & Ireland 

Air France & KLM Royal Dutch Airlines 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


